Task Force for Diversity and Inclusion

Report to the MARAC Steering Committee, October 8, 2015
Submitted by: Lindsey Loeper, Chair

Call for Members

A call for members was submitted to the MARAC list serv and blog on September 14, 2015. As
a result of this call, 15 people contacted the chair and expressed an interest in serving. Due to
the large number of volunteers, everyone was asked to submit a brief biographical statement
and an explanation of why they were interested in serving. Additionally, 6 people were
suggested after the July Steering meeting. Two were not active MARAC members, but the other
four were contacted and asked to submit a brief biographical statement if they were interested in
serving on the task force. A total of 14 people responded and we selected three volunteers.

Roster

Kirsten Carter

Ken Cleary

Christine George
Josue Hertado
Lindsey Loeper, Chair
Megan Miller

Contact

An e-mail address has been established for the task force: diversity@marac.info.
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